
AUGUST KENDALL VILLAGE BOARD SPECIAL MEETING  
 

. 

The Village of Kendall Special Board Meeting was brought to order August 

25, 2016 at 5:00pm by Village President Richard Martin.  Board members 

present were W Bunk, A Keenan, D Larson, J Lunde, B Mahr, and L 

Wyttenbach.  Also present were Andrew Zimmer and Greg Gunderson 

from MSA Engineering and1 visitor. 

*Decisions made on materials and colors for buildings in WWTP project. 

*Motion made by Keenan and 2nd by Larson to adjourn.  MC 

 

Respectfully, 

Lynne Hanson Clerk/Treasurer    

 


